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I am against LD 887.
We the people need to stop trying to scare medical professionals away from doing 
their jobs, which is to provide health care. If these procedures were medically 
necessary then the medical professionals would be doing them. This places an undue 
burden on an already strained health care industry to see patients twice within 1 week 
for a procedure and process that has been being done safely for years. It also places an
undue burden on the patient to pay for 2 doctors visits within 1 week that are not 
medically necessary. This would constitute a ridiculous level of control to be 
exercised by the government on the health care industry and is insulting to the 
medical professionals that faithfully serve their patients every day.


